
Date: Sunday, 21 January, 2018, 11:15
Dear
Secretary
I have this week shot the 'Guided Goose Flight' and as the saying goes 'things 
worth having are worth waiting for'!  The day started very windy with driving 
rain, it had been day-light a while with no sign of activity however I was not 
to be disappointed.

As the geese started to come across the marsh, the skill of my guide, Kevin 
Tipple, and his calling presented me with ample opportunities to bag my first 
pink foot and first right and left at pinks. Despite the adverse weather 
conditions I had successful flight and an excellent morning.

A big thank you to Kevin for providing a very memorable experience. 

I have now shot at several of your auction/fund raising events with your members
(duck flight, pheasant shoot, bolting rabbits with ferrets and now the goose 
flight) all of which have provided me with excellent sporting opportunities in 
the company of true sportsman.

I look forward to having the opportunity of doing it again in the future.
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